
 
 

 
 
 

December 12, 2006        Ref. 2006-H-125 
 
The Canadian Nuclear Safety Commission (the Commission) is providing 588972 Alberta Ltd., 
operated as Enviropac, with an opportunity to be heard, orally and in writing, on the Designated 
Officer Order issued to 588972 Alberta Ltd. on September 15, 2006.  
 
Pursuant to subsection 37(6) of the Nuclear Safety and Control Act (NSCA), the Designated 
Officer referred the Order to the Commission for review on September 20, 2006. The 
Commission will consider the written submissions and the information provided during the 
proceeding in its review of the Order to confirm, amend, revoke or replace the Order. 
 
Date of opportunity to be heard:  December 14, 2006 
Place:  CNSC Public Hearing Room, 14th floor, 280 Slater Street, 

Ottawa, Ontario 
 
The Commission is proceeding with the opportunity to be heard in accordance with Part 6 of the 
CNSC Rules of Procedure. There is no opportunity for the public to be heard on this matter. 
However, the public is invited to attend and observe the hearing. Simultaneously interpretation 
will be provided only if requested to the Secretariat by close of business on December 12, 2006. 
 
For additional information, please contact the Secretariat at the following address: 
 
c/o Louise Levert 
Secretariat 
Canadian Nuclear Safety Commission  Tel.: (613) 996-9063 or 1-800-668-5284 
280 Slater St., P.O. Box 1046   Fax: (613) 995-5086 
Ottawa, Ontario K1P 5S9   E-mail: interventions@cnsc-ccsn.gc.ca 
 
 


